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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month:    
 

Locally run, this group 

helps people in our 

community with:  

Food, Utilities, Rent, 

Clothing and other 

needs people might 

face. 

    Some of their more 

prominent programs 

include: 

 Safety Net Store 

 Food Backpack Programs 

 Clothing Needs @ Schools 

 Utility Assistance. 

They are also one of the forces behind 

the “Christmas in Clio” to help seniors 

and families get a little extra 

assistance during the holidays. 

   Presently, we are collecting hygiene 

items at Pine Run to be distributed 

through this program.  Items can be 

brought throughout the month of 

November.  

   November 27
th
 the group will be 

announcing what toys will be needed 

for the children in the community.  

We will then have until December 12
th

 

to donate. 

   Distribution to the families will be 

on December 16
th
 @ New Covenant.  

Those desiring to receive help, need to 

be signing up now so they can be 

placed on the list.  Only those on the 

list will be helped. 

Located in Vestaburg, MI 

November 11-13 they will be hosting 

a “Crafting Weekend”.  People are 

invited to bring their crafts to work on.  

Demonstrations, meals, spiritual times 

will be a part of the weekend 

activities. 

    The Camp has also announced their 

2023 schedule.  While it is TOO 

EARLY to register, families might 

want to check out the dates so they 

can be planning for next summer (be 

here before we know it, right?!!?) 

 

  Get more info:  www.rlca.org 

  

 

Shut-Ins 

 

Cinda Howell 

Tracy Desgrange 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings  
 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

November 13th  following 

Morning Worship 

 
Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park 
    

The planting has been 

completed for this season with more 

to do next spring.  We are looking at 

extending the flowerbeds on both 

sides of  the boardwalk leading out 

to the parking lot in the back. 

   This winter we will continue to 

raise funds for: 

1. Signage  

2. Benches 

3. Mural Painting. 

 Gifts can also be used in honor or 

memorial, simply let us know and we 

can recognize them on our Lowell 

Mason Prayer Walk Park page of our 

website! 

    

  BTW:   Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park projects are being funded by 

“DESIGNATED FUNDS”.  If you 

wish to help finance, this ongoing 

project, please make sure to 

DESIGNATE!  You can also 

contribute “online” by going to:  

http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-

mason-prayer-walk-park.html ; scroll 

down and click on the “Give Now” 

button. 

 

November 8
th

 

(A copy of  the League of 

Women Voters is in the 

church foyer for you to reference.  

Non-Partisan, it details who the people 

running are,  along with issues on the 

local ballot.  Additional copies can be 

picked up at the Vienna Twp./Clio 

City Hall Offices). 

 

Nov. 11 @ 11 AM  

Veterans Day Parade 

And program at Clio Veterans Park 

 

Week of Nov. 27
th
 

 

Let Paul know what 

day and time you 

can help.  If you 

have a preference 

(outside or inside), please let him 

know.  People are needed to: 

 Carry totes to area 

 Set up Nativity 

 Set up Tree 

 Carry up Poinsettias 

 Decorate 

 Carry things back downstairs 

 

Great Lakes Christian College 

presents:  

Dec. 9 @ 7:00 pm. 

http://www.rlca.org/
http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-mason-prayer-walk-park.html
http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-mason-prayer-walk-park.html
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